

Old Eglish Road Dungannon BT71 7BE

Tel: (028) 87 727277 Fax (028) 87 727610

21st November 2018

Dear All

Thank you to all those who turned up for the Annual General Meeting last night.

Unfortunately the Board of Governors were unable to hold the meeting as there were not enough people in attendance.

Subsequently and in line with the Memorandum and Articles of Association the AGM has been rescheduled for 27th November 2018 at 7:30 pm.

We would appeal for all parents and staff to make a huge effort to attend this re-scheduled meeting.

Yours sincerely

Sandra Ferguson

Principal